Adam Turner

N
From: Rich Lindahl <lindahl.rich@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 12:05 AM
To: Adam Turner
Cc: Noni Lindahl; rgurnitz@aol.com
Subject: Chappy Cell Tower

To Whom it May Concern:

My wife and [ are summer residents on chappaquiddick, and we support the construction of the proposed cell tower on
the island. We believe this tower would serve the public interest and enhance the safety and security of all island
residents.

Sincerely,

Richard S. Lindahl

Note: | recently switched to Gmail from Yahoo Mail. Please make a note of this new address {lindahl.rich@gmail.com)
for future correspondence. | will continue to monitor my Yahoo Mail for an extended period, but will now use Gmail as
my primary account.




